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 Impact: Increases duplicate security guard license fee 

  from $8 to $10 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2737 makes several modifications to CLEET administrative services.  The measure requires 

applicants for a bail enforcer license to submit a nonrefundable fee for late renewal applications.  

The measure requires applicants for armed private investigator license applicants to undergo 

psychological evaluations.  The measure prohibits CLEET from issuing or renewing licenses for 

persons who have been involuntarily committed.  The measure increases the fee for a duplicate 

license from $8 to $10.  The measure modifies and adds conditions that may subject a licensee to 

suspension or revocation of license. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2737 increases a fee for duplicate security guard licenses from $8 to $10. The bill is 

currently under review. Impact information will be forthcoming.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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